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OHIO'S ONLINE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 

 

Ohio also has several online community schools, or E-schools, that provide education to 

students largely electronically through the use of a computer and related materials.  

These community schools are state chartered and state funded.  While students 

enrolled in online community schools do typically work from home, enrollment in an 

online community school differs from Home Education because the online school is 

responsible for providing the curriculum and educational resources.  Additionally, state 

funded community schools may not provide religious instruction.  Parents interested in 

learning more about online community schools may contact the  

ODE Office of Community Schools   or call our toll free number at 1-877-644-6338. 

 


